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Dear NFB of Kentucky Member:
The Kentucky School for the Blind is starting the search process for a new principal and wanted to get feedback from you.  The first step in the process is determining what qualities and characteristics you would like in a principal.  We will take your feedback and combine it with feedback from other stakeholder groups to develop expectations as part of the job description when the job is posted.

Please answer the following two questions.  You can send your answers to ksbprincipalsearch@ksb.kyschools.us or you can call Linda Spigelmire at 502-897-1583 ext. 0206 or Beth Baker at 502-897-1583 ext. 7105 and give them your responses.

What characteristics would you like to see in the KSB principal?

What qualities would you like the KSB principal to have?

Thank you for your time and assistance in helping KSB find its next principal!
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